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Lock-Up Litter
The Sheriff’s Office has a new litter pick-up program as part of the ongoing effort to Keep Brunswick County Beautiful.  Residents can go on their website and sign up to volunteer to pick up trash along our roadways, or to report areas that are especially problematic in terms of trash.  The link to the website for more information is: https://www.brunswicksheriff.com/lockuplitter
 
 
Return of the Citizens Academy Program
The Citizens Academy program is going to be starting back after a year’s hiatus due to COVID, with three classes planned over the next year.  CA is a program that dives deep into the inner workings of the Sheriff’s Office.  There are a lot of hands-on activities and members of each unit come in and make presentations to the group.  It has been very popular, it fills up quickly and there is normally a waiting list so now is a good time to sign up if anyone is interested.  The academy lasts 12 weeks and meets once per week from 6pm-9pm.  

Completing CA also qualifies people to volunteer at the Sheriff’s Office.  They now have close to 300 volunteers!  For interested residents, the link to the information is: https://www.brunswicksheriff.com/community-programs/citizens-academy
 

